
-------- Original message -------- 
From: brady_meagan <brady_meagan@yahoo.com>  
Date: 05/15/2015 8:33 PM (GMT-05:00)  
To: timothy.mukford@pmpbiz.com  
Subject: Washingtonian woods 
  
hi Timothy, just had general comments on the new HOA guidelines. My husband 
and I both appreciate the time the board has spent developing these new 
guidelines. However, we feel that they are way too stringent. We moved into this 
neighborhood because it felt more comfortable and more unique than many of 
the other cookie-cutter neighborhoods around here. By regulating the style, 
colors, materials, etc that were outlined in the guidelines, the board is also 
stripping g the neighborhood of it's personality. For instance, varying walkway or 
garage door designs are not going to be detrimental to the resale value of these 
homes. We don't understand how dictating these personal design elements will 
benefit the homeowners.  
  
Thank you, 
Matt & Meagan Brady 
235 Midsummer Circle 


